
 

 

February 15, 2022 

Dear East Greenwich Township Community Member,  

As Superintendent of Schools, it is my pleasure on behalf of the East Greenwich Township School 

District Board of Education to invite you to participate in our strategic planning initiative.   Working 

together with members of our school community, we will create a shared vision for the district for the 

next five years.  We will identify both the strengths of the school district and the critical issues that we 

will face in the future.  

Assisted by New Jersey School Boards Association, we will work in both small and large groups to 

ensure all stakeholders have an opportunity for input.  The first step is establishing a Strategic Plan 

Working Group comprised of 40-60 district stakeholder volunteers.  This group will work with our New 

Jersey School Boards Association facilitators to build a consensus document that will identify our 

community's vision and the strength and challenges of our district. We will also work to develop goals 

focused on the future of our schools. 

On behalf of the Board of Education, I am requesting volunteers to become members of the district’s 

Strategic Plan Working Group.  Meetings will be held virtually, and we are asking that participants make 

the commitment to attend all sessions.  Meetings are scheduled for the following dates:  

Date and Time:  

Thursday, March 3rd at 6:30pm (approximately 3 hours)  

Thursday, April 21st at 6:30pm (approximately 1.5 hours) 

April 22nd through May 6th (small group work in 1 or 2 meetings, approximately 3 hours) 

Thursday, May 12th at 6:30pm (approximately 1 hour)  

I hope you will consider participating in this exciting opportunity to shape the future of the East 

Greenwich Township School District. If you would like to volunteer to join the Strategic Planning 

Committee, please register by February 25th using the link below.  The district will contact all volunteers 

selected for the committee by February 28th.  Additional opportunities for stakeholder input will be 

made available in the coming months.   

Strategic Plan Working Group Volunteer Registration 

Sincerely,  

Andrea Evans 

  

https://forms.gle/6KZwgBNf2vz2uJ3z5

